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Karen Horn convened the meeting at approximately 6:10 pm to hear a presentation from Randy 

Male of Citizen's Energy in Massachusetts about a potential for an industrial wind project on the 

Northfield Ridge in Waitsfield, Northfield and Moretown.   

 

In attendance to hear the presentation were: Dave Van Deusen and Stephanie Venema, 

Moretown selectboard members, John Schmeltzer, Tom Horn, Nancy Notterman, Roger Maple, 

James Tabor, David and Avril Howe, John Williams and Kara Herlihy, reporters, Corinthia, Dan 

Brush, Michael Morelli, V. Wirth, Carole Chamberlin, Evelyn Goss, R Walter Clarke, Rita 

LaRocca, John Somers. 

 

Karen Horn, Chair stated that this meeting was purely informational and very preliminary.  She 

emphasized that before anything could happen with respect to such a proposal a lot of work 

would need to be done and questions answered for everyone affected.  She also reminded 

attendees that the Moretown Energy Group is advisory to the selectboard. 

 

Randy Male gave his Power Point presentation and answered question. 

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 pm. 


